


The Commonwealth Government has amended the Customs (Prohibited Imports)
Regulations 1956 as an interim measure to temporarily prohibit the importation of lever
action shotguns with a magazine capacity of more than five rounds.

Yours sincerely

Acting Director
Ministerial Coordination and Parliamentary Services



